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Now to 11/20—

West Goshen Fruit 

Sale 

11/12—District 

Cabinet Meeting 

KidSight Training was held October 22nd at Trinity Church in Boyertown.  The 
hands-on training provided participants the opportunity to learn:  the use of 
the Welch Allyn Spot Camera, paperwork requirements, and the transportation 
and set up of the KidSight Trailer.   
 
KidSight is an initial screening program for eye problems in preschool children 
conducted by Lions Clubs of Berks and Chester Counties.  They are currently 
providing screening at:  Preschools, Day Care Centers, Lions Club Functions, 
and support the Vision Resource Center of Berks County screening program. 
 
For more information please contact PDG Phil Shober at:  peshober@ptd.net 



Proposed     

District Governor’s 

Schedule 

11/8—Muhlenberg 

11/10—Fleetwood and 

Kutztown 

11/12—District Cabinet 

Meeting 

District 14-P - Lions e-District Houses  

Multiple District 14P Lions Clubs | Facebook  tissy2@comcast.net 

Happy November fellow Lions,     

 I am looking forward to hearing about all the 
projects that different clubs are doing so far this 
year.  I would really like to see clubs pairing together 
for a project this year.  If you need ideas for a group 
project please reach out so that other clubs can share 
their ideas.  
I am happy to share with everyone that we have a 
very special guest coming long distance to be a speaker at our District 
Convention this coming April.  Please send any events that your club 
has been doing or any upcoming events to Lion Mike to put in Lion 
Eyes because I have been requested to send a copy of our Lion Eyes 
to our guest speaker, so please make sure to send it in.  The new e-
mail for Lion Eyes is lioneyes14p@gmail.com just in case you haven’t 
gotten the email with the change in it. 

I would like to personally thank all of the clubs that I have already 
visited for the warm welcome to your club,  I have really enjoyed 
hearing all the different projects you are working on and also all the 
upcoming projects, thank you for sharing them with me.  You have all 
had great ideas to share. Again thank you.   

Respectably submitted,  

DG Chrissy Smaltz 

 

(484) 752-0558 

https://www.e-district.org/sites/14p/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299535637213861/


Kempton Lions Club 

Meeting Time Change - C. J. Hummels Restaurant, 28 Willow Road, 

Lenhartsville PA at 06.30pm  and not 7:00pm. 

Member Changes 

- President Daryl Kunkel. Partner is Bonnie Phone # 610-972-9011 

- Secretary Curtis L. McQueen Phone # 484-763-8129 

• Treasurer Jeremy K. Synnestvedt Phone # 484-793-0525 

 

Eagle-Glenmoore Lions Club 

Meetings @ 6:00 PM 

1st & 3rd Tuesday of the month: September through June, 2022-23: 

Ludwig's Grill & Oyster Bar, 2904 Conestoga Rd, Glenmoore, PA 

19343 

Calling all clubs in 14-P, the Lionville Lions Club needs your 
help to support the CYWA | Community Youth and Women's Alliance | Sup-

porting women and children in the Coatesville community. for Christmas.  
They are looking for unwrapped toys or a donation to buy 
toys and clothes for the children and also any small items that 
the children can give to their moms for Christmas.  Please help 
put a smile on the children faces Christmas morning,  For 
more information, please contact:  Lion ZC Mike Hepner at 
mhepner@yahoo.com, Lion ZC Tracey Melia at 
tracey@chescoblind.org, or DG Chrissy Smaltz at 
tissy2@comcast.net.  Thank you.  

https://cywa.org/
https://cywa.org/


 

 

 
Welcome New Members! 

Roswitha E. Ibrahim Sponsor Adele Argot to Frystown 

Donald McKay Sponsor David Miller to Kennett Square 

Richard A. Leinbach Sponsor Larry Kline to Muhlenberg  

Beth A. Huck Sponsor Patrice Crammer to Spring Township 

Raymond P. Jackson Sponsor Toby Gelman to West Goshen 

 















Click Here for Tickets. 

https://fevo.me/hearing-royals22


Hello fellow Lions. Our annual fruit sale is now officially open for business. The website or-

der link has been activated and can be accessed at http://freshfruitorder.org/

WestGoshenLions. 

It is also linked with our West Goshen Lions Club website (wegolions.org) in the Club Pro-

jects Section. 

In spite of inflation, we have held our prices. Same as last year. Additionally, we are adding 3 

types of cheesecakes as an addition to our fruit and produce selections. Very tasty selection, 

as evidenced by our sampling at our September 24th meeting. Another value-added compo-

nent to our program. 

Both online and paper form sales will end on Sunday November 20th at 5pm. The fruit will 

be delivered Tuesday morning, December 6th to the same location as last year: ABC Paper & 

Chemical Co. - 510 E. Barnard St. - West Chester PA; across the street from the West Chester 

Senior Center. We need to have the fruit picked up and out of the warehouse by 5pm Thurs-

day December 8th. 

Two documents are included in Lion Eyes:  1) our order form and pricing; and 2) a color bro-

chure referencing the items being sold and delivered to the warehouse for pickup. Addition-

ally, there are items available as Holiday Gifts that can be shipped via UPS to friends and fam-

ily anywhere in the country. Go directly to the website for those purchases. 

Regards, Lion Tony. 

https://freshfruitorder.org/WestGoshenLions/Organizations/LandingPage.aspx
https://freshfruitorder.org/WestGoshenLions/Organizations/LandingPage.aspx
https://e-clubhouse.org/sites/westgoshen/








Lion ZC Mike Hepner attended the Advanced Lions Leadership Institute held in Los Angeles, 
California—October 7th thru 9th.  While at the Institute Lion Mike learned:  Leadership Fun-
damentals, Conflict Resolution, Project Management, and Delegation Skills.  He was presented 
with Service Journey Resources and learned more about LCIF.  The final day was spent ex-
ploring how to:  Develop Extraordinary Teams, Develop the Lion Leaders of Tomorrow, and 
how to Promote Lions Image.  He had the opportunity to meet fellow Lions from around the 
world and learned just as much from them as he did from the Institute.  He hopes to use his 
training to better serve the District and the Community as a whole. 



Patrick Ingham is a senior at Avon Grove Charter School and the October Senior Student of 
the Month for the Avon Grove Lions.   For 11 years, Patrick has been an active member of Boy 
Scouts, and is currently an Eagle Scout and former leader of West Grove’s Troop 18. Through 
scouting, he has had the opportunity to partake in many different acts of service. For his Ea-
gle Scout project, Patrick went back to his elementary school (Avon Grove Charter's Early 
Learning Center) and used his passion for geography to gather volunteers and paint a large 
map of the United States at their recess yard. Patrick has also done a lot of conservation re-
lated work, including removing invasive species and working to spread awareness about 
storm drain pollution. In addition, Patrick spent much of his summer in 2019 volunteering at 
the scout camp John H. Ware III, where he worked with Cub Scouts aged 5-10 teaching them 
various scout skills. Patrick is also now a full staff member in their nature lodge. After high 
school, Patrick plans to attend a 4-year college to study Environmental Science and possibly 
Geography.   

Left to Right:  Peter and Wendy Ingham (Parents) Patrick Ingham, Avon Grove Lions Secre-

tary Lion Dave Priebe and High School Principal Matthew Messick. 



Eden Manolescu has been named the Lions Club Student of the Month for October. She is 
the daughter of Christina and Bob Manolescu of Lincoln University. Eden is active in school 
with Cancer Society, Leo Club, NHS, Performing Arts, Sewing Club, Theater (currently per-
forming as the Queen of Hearts), Treble Choir and Tri-M. Eden has performed in Community 
Theater with the Waterglass Arts, most currently in a production of Descendants. Eden’s list 
of awards includes NHS, Tri-M, local winner of the “Voice of Democracy” essay contest and 
she has achieved Distinguished Honors throughout high school. Eden plans to major in Jour-
nalism and Communications with a minor in Theater. Teachers she has been most influenced 
by are Mr. Pizzini, Mrs. Reynolds and Mrs. Wilcox.  

Left to Right:  Bob and Christina Manolescu (Parents) Eden Manolescu, Avon Grove Lions 

Secretary Lion Dave Priebe, Kelsey Bastien Leo Advisor and Asst. Principal Ashley Penn.  



The Avon Grove High School Leo Club helped at the Penn Township Fall Festival.  They 
helped with the games and handing out prizes. Submitted by District Leo Representative 
Lion Barry Marteny.  



Pictured below is the Blandon Lions 1948 Chevy Pickup Truck that was just restored. The 
truck is used in many of our events and local parades. It was restored by one of our Blan- 
don Lions - Larry Ziegler of Ziegler Autobody in Temple, PA. As you can see, the truck 
looks great and ready for many more years of service. 



Witnessed by 15,000+ spectators, the hour long Mohnton-Cumru Halloween Parade was 
an extraordinary success. 

Top Left— What else to lead off the Great Pumpkin Parade than a Great Pumpkin. 

Top Right— District Governor Chrissy Smaltz continues the long standing tradition of the 
DG participating in our parade. 

Bottom Photos— The Reading High School Marching Band and the Buccaneer Alumni 
Band were two of the bands helping make the parade a success. 



Shillington Lions held a Fall cleanup of our adopted section of the highway. The adopted 
highway is a main thoroughfare in the Borough of Shillington, amounting to nearly 1.5 
miles. The highway is particularly prominent as it encompasses one of the Governor Mif-
flin Elementary Schools, Shillington Town Hall, and a shopping center. Shillington Lions 
gathered together on a Sunday morning to clean trash, debris, and more from the side of 
the road and surrounding areas. The adopt-a-road project was initiated last Earth Day and 
is now a twice-a-year event for the club.  



                                                       

                                           Shartlesville Lions Club 

       Newsletter for November 2022  

Our Meeting Schedule  

 We will have two meetings in November, the 7th and the 21st. Join us at 

the Blue Mt. Restaurant. On the 7th, PDG Dave Hunsberger will fill us in on 

what LCIF is doing during these troubled times in our world.  

 October meetings were attended by 16 and 11 respectively. Sixteen is 

an acceptable number; 11 is a bit small. Please remember to join the group. 

 
Bingo Ends for the Year 

 Lion Barbara Gardner should be applauded for her guidance of the 

group which handled the Bingo project. We did well and, therefore, were able 

to disburse funds to those in need as we will continue doing through the rest 

of the Lions Year (It ends on June 30.) 

 
Food Pantry Donations 

 Our latest collection of non-perishable foods was ldelivered to the food 
pantry on Friday, October 21. We had 28 items which came in a splendid vari-
ety of foods. 



Club support for District Governor’s Project 

 The club voted to donate  $500 in support of DG Smaltz’s project, that 
being support for the upgrading of the playground at Beacon Lodge Camp. 
 
 
(The Frystown Lions Club is again selling Terri Lynn products. If you are interested in any of them 

see either Adele or Bob. They are one pound packages.) 

Pecan halves -- $14.       Deluxe mixed nuts -- $13. 

Whole cashews -- $12.     Pistachios -- $12. 

Sweet & salty trail mix -- $11.    Milk chocolate coated raisins -- $10. 

Milk chocolate coated peanuts -- $10. 

 



 

                                                                                                                                                                              

Frystown Lions Club 

November 2022    

                                           

Club Meeting in Fredricksburg 

 We will meet again at Esther’s Diner for our monthly in November. 

The date is November 17, at 1 p.m. We will be looking ahead to see how 

our previous plans are working out. 

  

Terri Lynn Products 

 Lady Marion has already sold a number of the products. By the 17th 

we will have a clearer picture of how well sales are going this year. Already 

a small order has been placed and we would almost expect a larger order 

to have been placed by the 17th. 

 
Fall Community Bazaar Weekend  

 Lions Adele and Bob will be “womanning” or manning at table for sell-
ing the Terri Lynn products at Salem Lutheran on November 5. On that 
same day Lions Betty and Dennis will probably being sitting at a table in the 
lobby of Esther’s Diner. Let’s hope that sets the tone for a successful fall 
selling campaign. 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Dictionary Project 

 The third graders of all three schools have received their dictionaries. 

The students of all seemed quite pleased to be receiving them. 

 
On the Lighter Side    

 Here are some facts about the 1500's. 

  In those old days, they cooked in the kitchen with a big kettle that al-
ways hung over the fire.  Every day they lit the fire and added things to the 
pot. They ate mostly vegetables and did not get much meat. They would eat 
the stew for dinner, leaving leftovers in the pot to get cold overnight and 
then start over the next day. 
  Sometimes stew had food in it that had been there for quite a while. 
Hence the rhyme: 
  “Peas porridge hot, peas porridge cold, peas porridge in the pot nine 
days old." 
 Sometimes they could obtain pork, which made them feel quite spe-
cial. When visitors came over, they would hang up their bacon to show off. 
It was a sign of wealth that a man could, "bring home the bacon." 
  They would cut off a little to share with guests and would all sit around 
and chew the fat. 
  Those with money had plates made of pewter. Food with high acid 
content caused some of the lead to leach onto the food, causing lead poi-
soning death. This happened most often with tomatoes, 
so for the next 400 years or so, tomatoes were considered poisonous. 
  Bread was divided according to status. Workers got the burnt bottom 
of the loaf, the family got the middle, and guests got the top, or the upper 
crust. 



 



 



 



 



 



 



In Memoriam 

Mary Anne Pilotti, Paoli, Berwyn, Malvern 

Does your club have an     

upcoming event that you                                     

would like to have featured             

in Lion Eyes? 

Send your flyer or event 

info by the 26th to Lion 

Eyes Editor  

Michael Hepner at: 

lioneyes14p@gmail.com 


